
From: Andrea Margolis  
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2024 8:58 PM 
To: MHSOAC <mhsoac@mhsoac.ca.gov> 
 

   

  

Dear Commissioners and Commission staff, 

I am writing to clarify the nature of the public comments that I provided to you earlier today, which 
reflected only my own personal views and opinions despite having been sent to you via my work 
email. My comments were in no way a reflection of CAPH, my employer, and CAPH had no 
knowledge of my submission of comments. Sending this to you via my work email was a serious 
error in judgment on my part. 

  

Sincerely, 

Andrea Margolis 
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